
 

 
 

 

Memo 
 
Date: July 14, 2025 
 
To:  Priests  
 

From:  The Most Reverend Bernard E. Shlesinger, III, auxiliary bishop of  
  Atlanta 
 

Re:  Priests' supply list—July 8, 2025 
 

 
Please see the attached list of priests available for supply work. 
 
If you would like to be added or deleted from the list, please contact Jesús 
Paisano Rodríguez at jrodriguez@archatl.com.  
 
Thank you. 

https://communique.archatl.com/wp-content/uploads/PRIESTS-AVAILABLE-FOR-SUPPLY-WORK_Last-Update_Veronica-Reyes.pdf
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